
Standish Lower Ground St 

Anne’s CE Primary School  

Newsletter 8th December  

DIARY DATES 
  

Date Event 

13th December 
  

Windmill Farm trip 

15th December 
  

Class Dojo parties  

18th December 
  

Christmas dinner & Christmas 
jumper  

19th December 
  

KS1 Nativity 9.30am 

20th December 
  

KS1 Nativity 2.00pm 

20th December 
  

Chill Factore Trip 

21st December 
  

KS2  Carol Concert 1.45pm 

22nd December School closes for Christmas  

9th January   Return to school 

15th January  
  

Primary school application for 
2024 places closes 

2nd  February 
  

Sports for schools 

19th  February—
23rd February 
  

Half term 

 5th March   
  

 Halle Orchestra trip KS2  

28th March— 
12th April 
  

 Easter half term  

13th—16th May Year 6 SATs week 

19th July  School closes for summer 

What has been going on in school: 

• Y6 children represented the school playing Boccia at Wigan School 

Games. 

• Foxes have been working on the importance of teamwork with 

Commando Dave 

• Owls have created dances in PE with a ‘James Bond’ style theme 

 

Windmill  Farm  

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are off to 

Windmill farm on Wednesday 13th Decem-

ber, all children will be provided with a 

packed lunch, if you wish to send your own 

in please let the office know. If you do 

provide your own packed lunch please 

send it in a disposable bag and not a lunch 

box. 

School Choir  

 

The school choir will be singing 

on the last day of  term  Friday 

22nd December 2.45pm , all 

parents / guardians welcome to 

attend 



Stars of the week & 

Shine your light 

award 

Reception:  

Penny & Molly 

Year 1: 

Josie & Isabella 

Year 2: 

Ava Mae & Darcey 

Year 3: 

Louis & Ivy 

Year 4: 

Barney & Erin 

Year 5: 

Sebastian & Freya 

Year 6: 

Violet & Eleanor B 

Shine your light Gallery  

We have a created a Shine Your 

Light Gallery in our corridors to 

celebrate some of the fantastic 

pieces of work that is being com-

pleted in each class. This gallery 

will be updated frequently so we             

allow our children to Shine their 

Light!   

Movember 

We had lots of fun ending this year's 

Movember with Moustache Friday, 

congratulations to all the winner's of 

the best moustache competition ! 

 

Christmas Dinner & Christmas 
Jumper day  

18th December !  

Children can come to school 
in own clothes and wear a 
Christmas jumper if they 

wish 


